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Joint Meeting between Milford
Water Commissioners and the
Hopedale Board of Water & Sewer Commissioners
66 Dilla St., Milford, MA

Minutes of March 23, 2022

The Hopedale Board of Water & Sewer Commissioners met with the Milford Water
Commissioners for a joint meeting on March 23, 2022, at 3:15 P.M. at 66 Dilla St., Milford.
Hopedale members present were Chairperson Burt and Commissioner Morin. Tim Watson,
Water and Wastewater Manager was also present,

After introduction and basic current operational talks between the Boards, the Milford
Commissioners were updated on Hopedale’s possible need of purchasing water during high
demand times. They were informed that these needs were due to high concentrations of PFAS in
one of Hopedale’s wells and in turn the well affected was deactivated. It was also stated that it
was the intention of Hopedale to purchase as little water as possible from Milford. Milford Water
agreed to continue allowing Hopedale to purchase water from them but will be looking into a
new process of a hydrant o hydrant feed as required by the DEP. This connection will be
installed at the Williams Street meter pit. Milford also informed the Hopedale Board it would
draft a new contract for Hopedale to review and the two Boards will get back together after that.

I attest to the best of my knowledge that this is a true and accurate recording of the minutes of
March 23%, 2022
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